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Dear Parent/Guardian

COMPULSORY SCHOOL UNIFORM AUGUST 2013

As you know we have worked very hard, with your support, over the last few years to promote and make 
compulsory our school uniform. We now have all learners wearing a shirt and tie, black trousers/skirt, (please 
note no leggings or jeans are allowed), black shoes and, in senior school, blazers have also been mandatory for 
the last 2 years and this has been very well received by our learners and you as parents/carers. 

We are very proud of the high standards of uniform in All Saints and after much discussion with our learners, 
parents and school partners our new policy from August 2013 will be that every first, second, fifth and sixth 
year learner will wear the new blazer and badge with sixth year learners continuing to wear a braided blazer. 
Blazers will be optional for third and fourth year learners in August 2013 and will become compulsory from 
August 2014.

To help support this we have negotiated a contract with a new company and will now be using Trutex. We feel 
this will give you better options with regards to measuring, ordering, exchanging and paying for blazers as well 
as a far better quality and price than previously offered. Options include: 

● Measuring, paying and collection in school

● Ordering from Trutex online under the All Saints section of the company’s website

● Measuring and purchasing in the Trutex shop in Argyle Street or

● Buying a standard black blazer from alternative supplier such as Asda, Tesco or M&S and buying badge 
in school or from Trutex shop or online. Badge costs around £5.

Blazers with badge from Trutex will cost around £22 - £25 depending on size. £5 should be added for braided 
blazers. Trutex will be in school to measure next session’s S2, S5 and S6 on 22nd and 23rd April and to 
measure new S1 learners during their induction day on Tuesday 11th June.

You will receive further information with a tear off slip when your child returns immediately after the Easter 
holidays. Please fill this in and return it to us ASAP so we can organise the measuring service in school on 22nd 

and 23rd April.

Yours faithfully

 
Mr P Holmes
Head Teacher
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